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INSIDE INFORMATION  

FURTHER UPDATES ON THE RESTRUCTURING PLAN 

OF THE SHAREHOLDER 

Reference is made to the previous announcements (the “Previous Announcements”) made by the 

Company on 23 November 2022 and 22 November 2023 in relation to the updates on the 

Restructuring plan. Unless otherwise defined herein, capitalized terms used in this announcement 

shall have the same meanings as those defined in the Previous Announcements. 

The Board has been informed by Loncin Holdings that Chongqing Intermediate Court issued 7 of 

Civil Decision No. (2022) Yu 05 Po 76 (the “Decision”), approving a three-month extension of the 

implementation period of the Restructuring plan (to 21 August 2024) in 20 May 2024. 

The Decision considered that due to the large volume of assets and diversified industrial sectors of 

Loncin Group and 13 other companies, the implementation of the Restructuring plan could not be 

completed as scheduled. In order to protect the legitimate interests of all creditors, an extension of 

the implementation period of the Restructuring plan for three months was granted. 

The extension of the implementation period of the Restructuring plan will not have an impact on the 

daily operations of the Company.  

The Company will continue to closely monitor the subsequent development of the Restructuring 

plan. Further announcement(s) will be made by the Company as and when appropriate to inform the 

shareholders of the Company and potential investors of further significant developments in relation 

to the above matter.  

Shareholders and potential investors of the Company should exercise caution when dealing in 



 

the securities of the Company. 
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